## 100 People 100 Stories 100 Dollars

## Model Laboratory School – the Next 100 Years

As a kick-off to a Model Laboratory School Friends Club made up of alumni, faculty, staff, parents – all those who have made Model so special through the years – we are going to feature 100 people who donate \$100 and tell their stories about Model. Stories can be about a favorite teacher, a difference Model made in your life, a child who is going to Model currently – whatever makes Model important to you. Stories will be shared on the Model FACEBOOK page, the Model Alumni FACEBOOK page, and in an upcoming newsletter mailed to alumni, parents, and others. These "stories" can just be 2-3 sentences, or if you want to really write us a longer story, we would love to have it! You may also dedicate your story to a specific teacher or student and specify what photo you would like. I can take a photo, use one from a yearbook, or you may provide one.

This money will be administered by the EKU development office and used solely for Model Laboratory School. The administrators, in conjunction with our planning group of alumni, retired faculty, current faculty, etc., will decide priorities for use of this money. To start this kick-off and see some direct results, this first money raised will be split among: arts, athletics, gifted, exchange, and scholarship programs.

To become a charter member of this Model Friends Club, complete the attached information and return it as directed. Who will be the FIRST person featured? How quickly can we meet this goal of 100/100/100? Your stories will inspire others! We have a very special thank you gift for our first 100!

Contact for information: Ellen Rini, 859-622-1038, ellen.rini@eku.edu

Donation to Model Fund – 100 People, 100 Stories, 100 Dollars
Name:
Address:
Phone:
E-mail:
Your Story or Dedication:
Instructions for your photo:
Make your check payable to EKU Foundation with memo Model PEF. You may turn it in to Model or mail it to:
EKU Development Office, CPO 19A, Richmond, Kentucky 40475

Contact for information: Ellen Rini, 859-622-1038, <a href="mailto:ellen.rini@eku.edu">ellen.rini@eku.edu</a>